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Title:  Electric Bucket Truck 

From: Gary Smith, Fleet Director Meeting Date: October 1, 2018 

Public Hearing: N/A 
Advertising Date / 

Advertised By: 

N/A 

N/A 

Attachments: 
 

 

 

Formal Bid Recommendation 

 

 

PURPOSE:  

The Electric Department has a 2010 Ford F750 with a Terex bucket in need of replacement due to increasing 

maintenance costs.  Using the Sourcewell (former NJPA) Contract 012418-ALT an International truck with 

Altec Model AA55 body is being recommended for council approval. 

 

BACKGROUND:  

The Electric Department is currently using a 2010 Ford F750 with a Terex bucket that needs replacement due to 

overall condition and needed engine work.  The new International truck with a Altec AA55 body has been 

demonstrated and will meet their needs.  The price of $207,784 is for the truck, training, and delivery.  The 

estimated delivery is 240-360 days.   

 

BUDGET IMPACT:   

Funds are available in 2018-19 budget 

 

RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:  

The Fleet Services Department recommends purchasing the new International truck with a Altec AA55 body 

from Altec.  Recommendation also includes declaring the old truck as surplus and disposing through the online 

auction process.  
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